
(TCNS) Tower Construction Notification System 

Are you interested in learning more about the Federal Communications Commission’s (FCC) 
Tower Construction Notification System (TCNS)?  

The TCNS is a voluntary system to facilitate licensees, applicants and private tower constructors’ 
identification of and early communication with federally-recognized Indian Tribes, including 
Alaska Native Villages, Native Hawaiian Organizations, and State Historic Preservation 
Officers.  

As part of a continuing effort to improve the TCNS, the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau 
and the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau will hold a public demonstration and live 
web cast of changes and enhancements to be made to TCNS on Thursday, March 30, 2006, from 
1:00 to 3:00 p.m.  

The public demonstration will take place in the FCC’s 6th Floor South Conference Room (Room 
6-B516) at the FCC’s Washington, D.C. Headquarters, located at 445 Twelfth Street, S.W.  The 
FCC requests that interested parties pre-register for the live event by March 28, 2006.  Please 
pre-register for the live demonstration at http://esupport.fcc.gov/fccevents/reports/submitmsg.jsp, 
or contact Eugene Chun by telephone at 202-513-4575, by Tuesday, March 28, 2006.     

To view the full Public Notice on this event please go to  
http://hraunfoss.fcc.gov/edocs_public/attachmatch/DA-06-630A1.doc 

 


